
NOTICE 

 

Dear Candidate, The Board is actively engaged in preparing the 

result of the NET-18/ARS-17 Examination held on 6th April to 

10th April 2018 and 22nd April 2018 and in all likelihood, the 

result of the examination will be posted on ASRB website in the         

3rd week of May 2018. 

Controller of Examination, ASRB 


